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  Against All Odds Chuck Norris,Ken Abraham,2006-09-01 A New York Times best
seller. Millions of people worldwide know Chuck Norris as the star of more
than twenty motion pictures, a martial arts expert, and the only man in the
Western Hemisphere to hold an eighth degree Black Belt Grand Master in Tae
Kwon Do. Countless others see him daily in syndicated reruns as the hero of
the longest running CBS series to date, “Walker, Texas Ranger.” What many
don’t know is that Chuck Norris is a sincere Christian–a man whose faith
plays a role in everything he does. Against All Odds is the inspirational
story of how Norris overcame abject poverty from childhood, the effects of
his father’s alcoholism and desertion of the family, and his own shyness and
lack of strength and ability early in his life. Norris writes candidly about
the past and gives God full credit for where he is today.
  The Official Chuck Norris Fact Book Chuck Norris,Todd DuBord,2009 For the
first time, Norris gives readers not only his favorite facts about himself,
but also the stories behind the facts and the code by which he lives his
life.
  Chuck Norris Cannot Be Stopped Ian Spector,2010-05-04 The Legend of Chuck
Norris Lives On After the deadly duo of The Truth About Chuck Norris and
Chuck Norris vs. Mr. T roundhouse-kicked bestseller lists, Ian Spector
returns to complete the thrillogy that has become just as unstoppable,
herculean, and legendary as Chuck Norris himself. Chuck Norris Cannot Be
Stopped reveals 400 all-new facts about the roughest, toughest, and buffest
man to ever stalk the face of the Earth. This third testament about the
master of macho manliness uncovers such unknown facts as: *Jesus follows
Chuck Norris on Twitter. *The reason we haven't found Osama Bin Laden is
because Chuck Norris found him first. *When Chuck Norris tells time, time
obeys. *A solar eclipse is the sun's attempt to hide from Chuck Norris.
*Someone once put Chuck Norris on hold. That's where the term choke-hold
comes from. *A man once broke every bone in his body to avoid Chuck Norris
doing it for him. Brimming with brawn and full of fortitude, Chuck Norris
Cannot Be Stopped contains everything you ever wanted to know about Chuck
Norris but were too terrified to ask.
  The Last Stand of Chuck Norris Ian Spector,2011-05-03 The reign of terror
continues...Chuck Norris is back in the New York Times bestselling humor
series. Just when you thought it was safe to read, Chuck Norris is back with
another roundhouse kick to the face. Fans of this bestselling series will
rejoice at this newest addition to the hilarious anthology. The Last Stand of
Chuck Norris contains 400 all-new, kick-ass facts about the book's
indomitable namesake, including: ? Chuck Norris sleeps with a pillow under
his gun. ? When Chuck Norris crosses the street, the cars have to look both
ways. ? Chuck Norris doesn't do push-ups. He pushes the world down. ? Chuck
Norris doesn't need a Twitter account. He is already following you. ? Chuck
Norris likes his ice like he likes his skulls: crushed.
  The Truth About Chuck Norris Ian Spector,2007-11-29 The lowdown on the
toughest, sexiest, and beardiest man to ever stalk the earth Since its
emergence from the bowels of the internet, the Chuck Norris Fact has
roundhouse kicked its way into the world’s consciousness with all the vim and
verve of its namesake. Singing the praises of his unequaled toughness, his
mighty kicking feet, his indestructible beard, his frightening virility, and
his ability to stop time by thinking about pineapples, The Truth About Chuck
Norris is the one book brave enough to go behind the beard and reveal the
real Chuck. Ian Spector, webmaster of the site which started the meme and
survivor of a real-life encounter with Chuck himself, has selected the 400
most kick-ass facts from his library of thousands, as well as illustrations
as awesome as the man himself. This death-defying volume includes such awe-
inspiring observations as: • A cobra once bit Chuck Norris’s leg. After five
days of excruciating pain, the cobra died. • Chuck Norris can charge a cell
phone by rubbing it against his beard. • When an episode of “Walker, Texas
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Ranger” aired in France, the French surrendered to Chuck Norris just to be on
the safe side. • Chuck Norris was the first person to tame a dinosaur. •
Chuck Norris once visited The Virgin Islands. Afterward, they were renamed
The Islands. • Every piece of furniture in Chuck Norris’s house is a Total
Gym. A must-have paean to the archetypical American male and a bible of all
things Chuck, The Truth About Chuck Norris is easily the most important book
of all time. AN UNAUTHORIZED PARODY
  Chuck Norris Vs. Mr. T Ian Spector,2008-11-25 In November 2007, Gotham
Books unleashed The Truth about Chuck Norris upon the world and changed
publishing forever. Containing 400 farcical facts about pop culture icon
Chuck Norris, the book burned through thirteen printings, roundhouse kicked
the New York Times bestseller list, and left readers delighted (and a little
bit terrified).... Now Ian Spector has returned to his voluminous vault to
bring readers 200 new Chuck Norris facts alongside 200 facts about his
longtime antagonist Mr. T, in a battle that pits foot against fist, beard
against mohawk, and Delta Force against A-Team. Included in this fearsome
tome are such startling observations as: ? There is nothing to fear but fear
itself, and fear itself fears Chuck Norris. ? King Kong once challenged
Godzilla to an arm-wrestling match. Mr. T won. ? The reason newborn babies
cry is because they know they have just entered a world with Chuck Norris. ?
The last man to make eye contact with Mr. T was Stevie Wonder. ? Chuck Norris
is a man?s man?s man. ? Mr. T once beat a man to death with his own corpse. A
hilarious tribute to two of the greatest humans who have ever lived, Chuck
Norris vs Mr. T is the one book that can finally reveal what happens when an
irresistible force meets an immovable object.
  Chuck Norris: Longer and Harder Ian Spector,2012-11-06 The ultimate
collection of 1,500 facts about the world’s toughest and most awesome man.
Finally, the wait is over. The most comprehensive collection of Chuck Norris
facts from the New York Times bestselling series by Ian Spector is ready to
blow your mind. Only the manliest of men will be able to handle this bind-up
of The Truth About Chuck Norris, Chuck Norris vs. Mr. T, Chuck Norris Cannot
Be Stopped, The Last Stand of Chuck Norris, and over one hundred new facts.
There is nowhere to run, nowhere to hide from these 1,500 facts about the man
so powerful we quake when uttering his name: Chuck Norris.
  Black Belt Patriotism Chuck Norris,2009-12 The New York Times bestseller by
actor, activist, and martial arts expert Norris urges Americans to recapture
a national spirit of faith, freedom, and respect for tradition, history, and
human life.
  Chuck Norris Dave Smeads,2001-12-15 Discusses the life and career of
Norris.
  Missing the Action: The Films of Chuck Norris David C. Hayes,2022-10-02
Collected from across the nation, over twenty writers, film critics,
academics, artists, filmmakers and editors tackle the complete film oeuvre of
action star Chuck Norris. The swift kicks to the head, from Bruce Lee all the
way to the Texas Rangers, knocked some sense into American action fans for
almost fifty years. Beloved, hated, feared, misunderstood, ignored, Chuck
Norris is a meme-worthy icon and the subject of innumerable internet jokes,
but that doesn’t explain how this all happened. In examining Chuck’s films,
maybe this eclectic group of professionals can answer those nagging
questions. Regardless, Chuck Norris performances are always… Missing the
Action.
  The Secret of Inner Strength Chuck Norris,Joe Hyams,1988-01 The athlete and
movie star's explanation of his personal philosophy of positive force and the
psychology of self-improvement is interspersed with anecdotes about
international karate competitions, training with Bruce Lee, and Norris's
acting career
  The Secret Power Within Chuck Norris,1997-01-06 Chuck Norris has spent a
lifetime studying the martial arts, earning several black belts and world
championships. Now, through anecdotes about his own personal struggles and
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triumphs, Norris explains how the ancient system of Zen--the core philosophy
behind the martial arts--can help each of us achieve spiritual tranquillity
and self-confidence. The Secret Power Within is both a highly accessible
lesson in Zen philosophy as well as the compelling story of Chuck Norris's
own remarkable success. In this highly entertaining and inspiring account,
Norris shows how Zen can be applicable to everyday situations, from the
conference room to the living room. Chapters include: * Winning by Losing: If
you have nothing to prove, you have no need to fight. * Complete the Wheel:
How to balance your life to achieve success. * Your Master, Your Art: To
maintain self-respect you must respect the work you do, and do it as well as
possible. * My Way of Meditating: Norris's personal technique for achieving
tranquillity under pressure. The message is simple: There are no limits for
the person who refuses to accept them.
  Chuck Norris: Longer & Harder Ian Spector,2012-11-20 A concept so
magnificent that mere mortals cannot fathom its depths is now a reality: the
ultimate collection of facts about the world's most kick-ass man. Double up
on birth control and locate your nearest bomb shelter for this epic
collection of all Chuck Norris facts found in The Truth About Chuck Norris,
Chuck Norris vs. Mr. T, Chuck Norris Cannot Be Stopped, The Last Stand of
Chuck Norris, on the walls of the Great Pyramid of Giza, in the unpublished
works of Shakespeare, and at the bottom of the Mariana Trench. This volume
includes one hundred Chuck facts that human eyes have never seen and more
roundhouse kicks than the Bible. This massive bulging volume throbs with
1,500 pieces of truth about the world's deadliest, sexiest, and beardiest man
such as: Chuck Norris once ran for Senate in Texas and won both seats.
Bigfoot is a piece of Chuck Norris's beard that gained sentience and escaped.
Work records are just things that Chuck Norris has not yet attempted. Chuck
Norris can create enough wind power with one roundhouse kick power Sri Lanka
for forty days. The 2011 Tea Party Convention was held entirely within Chuck
Norris's beard. If you hold Chuck Norris's cowboys boot to your ear, you can
hear the riff from 'Rock You Like a Hurricane.' Chuck Norris is where babies
come from. The most important historical document since the Magna Carta,
Longer and Harder is the only fitting paean to the man whose name we quake to
speak: Chuck Norris
  Winning Tournament Karate Chuck Norris,1975 This practical study of
competition training for any rank is the first book by Chuck Norris.
International film star, former world middleweight champion, and Black Belt
magazine's Fighter of the Year in 1969, Norris covers all phases of executing
speedy attacks, conditioning, fighting form drills, and one-step sparring
techniques. Illustrated with hundreds of step-by-step photos.
  American Legends Charles River Charles River Editors,2015-08-11 *Includes
pictures *Includes Norris' own quotes about his life and career *Includes
online resources, footnotes, and a bibliography for further reading *Includes
a table of contents Whatever luck I had, I made. I was never a natural
athlete, but I paid my dues in sweat and concentration and took the time
necessary to learn karate and become world champion. - Chuck Norris A lot of
ink has been spilled covering the lives of history's most influential
figures, but how much of the forest is lost for the trees? In Charles River
Editors' American Legends series, readers can get caught up to speed on the
lives of America's most important men and women in the time it takes to
finish a commute, while learning interesting facts long forgotten or never
known. It is not uncommon for a culture to create intricate mythologies
around its combat arts champions, but those celebrity fighters who have
produced enough tangible accomplishments to merit such adulation are
generally limited to a few in each generation. In the second half of the 20th
century, boxer Muhammad Ali commanded such reverence, and in the martial
arts, two stars have primarily reestablished the entire combat genre for the
international movie-going population. In terms of raw popularity, Chuck
Norris represents the West. Whereas Bruce Lee developed a cinematic market by
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attaching scripts and formulaic plots to his masterful athleticism and
martial arts skills that are still considered exotic to many Westerners,
American Chuck Norris built his resume with little fanfare or sense of
peripheral fantasy by studying and mastering the Korean karate form Tang Soo
Do and by dominating in international competition for six consecutive years.
Along the way, he came to study numerous related styles as well, attaining
advanced black belt degrees in several. In a fighting career of approximately
one decade, Norris was considered all but unbeatable for the last 8 years,
and once his skills reached their peak, he held every significant major world
title available in his weight class, as well as some without any weight
distinction. Only after retirement was he redirected into the martial arts
film industry set against uniquely American landscapes, where he created
iconic characters and memorable combat scenes for several more decades. In
contrast to Lee's fame, which emerged from a Chinese version of martial arts
entertainment laced with tinges of the superhuman, Chuck Norris was karate's
verismo artist, with his characters based on the realities of actual
tournament and military experiences. His films capitalized upon the
preexisting model of the American international male persona, both as it was
and as he and the studios believed that it should be. In this way, Norris
followed in the footsteps of Gary Cooper and John Wayne, with the addition of
martial arts as a spur to the action. Critics have derided the quality of his
acting from the onset of his career, but Norris has always maintained that
his interest in acting was for the messages he intended for viewers, and he
has never expressed a moment's care for the pundits. A master of the
paramilitary underdog and lone law enforcement officer film, his career would
come to an apex with the television series Walker, Texas Ranger, a household
name among viewers for nearly a decade and one that rivaled such classics as
Gunsmoke and Bonanza. Not the sort to occupy his time with either second-
guessing an issue or playing devil's advocate, Norris has parlayed his fame
into a forum from which he speaks openly of his conservative religious,
political, and personal principles as an outspoken member of America's far
right. As an athletic icon, he is heavily involved with numerous charities,
including the cleansing of the American school system of illegal drugs, and
in the building of confident, self-assured citizens who are secure enough to
resist the urge to respond to daily burdens with violence.
  Chuck Norris Byron Coley,1986-04-01 Drawing on extensive interviews with
Chuck Norris, this illustrated behind-the-scenes biography details the life
of the movie hero and discusses each of the films in which he appeared
  Contra Viento y Marea Chuck Norris,2004-09-15 En su libro Contra viento y
marea Chuck Norris provee informacion sobre su carrera, sus increibles
exitos, como tambien sobre los fracasos que han formado su vida. Un cristiano
devoto, Chuck Norris revela por primera vez, como su fe ha influenciado sus
actitudes, decisiones de negocio y elecciones personales. La historia de
Chuck Norris es una historia de compromiso y corage Contra viento y marea.
Mantendra entretenidos, motivara e inspirara a lectores de todas las edades y
diferentes trasfondos. Chuck tambien comparte sus pensamientos y sentimientos
en cuanto a: El alcoholismo de su padre y los efectos del mismo sobre su
familia. Como es posible superar la pobreza, los prejuicios sociales y una
atmosfera infantil negativa. Su asistencia a una iglesia bautista cuando nino
y como, aunque el se extravio lejos de la fe de su familia, Dios nunca lo
abandono. El impacto en su vida temprana de la predicacion de Billy Graham.
  Chuck Norris Albert Hemingway,2009 Biography of action hero actor and
martial artist Chuck Norris.
  The Good, the Bad, and the Deadly Ian Spector,2010-11-02 Ian Spector first
launched 'Chuck Norris Facts' on the internet back in 2003. Purporting to be
a 'random fact generator' about the tough action movie star, the humour site
quickly became a web sensation and spawned three bestselling books. Now, The
Good, The Bad, and the Deadly brings all three books together in the
roughest, buffest and soon-to-be bestselling-est box set ever. Complete with
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1,200 facts and 60 illustrations about the meanest man to stalk the face of
the earth, this badass thrillogy is the perfect gift for the countless
mortals who worship Chuck Norris.
  Chuck Norris Melanie Cole,1999 A brief biography of the martial arts expert
and actor, Chuck Norris.
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